
 
 

 

Upcoming Webinar  
 

MO DDD & You: Value Based Payments and Division Services 

 

August 23, 2022 

12:30 p.m.  
 

This 30-minute lunch-and-learn webinar will provide an overview of the Division's Value 
Based Payments, including targeted program and service areas and why it is important to 
self-advocates/individuals and families. 
 

Presenters:  
 Lisa Nothaus, Supporting Families Lead 
 Emily Luebering, Federal Programs Director 

 

Target Audience:  
 Self-advocates/individuals 
 Families/caregivers 
 Stakeholders 
 Other interested individuals 

 

Click to Register 
 

 

8/17/22 

https://stateofmo.webex.com/stateofmo/j.php?RGID=r0af46ddd96846046e4315c52640789b5

